
 

CORRECTIVE ACTION POLICY  

Parents who do not follow the Code of Ethics will be subject to a Corrective Action Policy. It is our 
philosophy parents should not spoil the experience of participation in youth sports for the children. 
Furthermore, we will never punish a child for the actions of his or her parents. Therefore, the following 
guidelines have been established for addressing problem parents. For violations of the Code of Ethics or 
Responsibilities and Expectations, the following steps will be taken:  

Step 1: Verbal Warning – Coach/Designee will discuss undesirable conduct with parents and stress that 
this behavior will not be tolerated. Incident will be document and forwarded to Commissioner.  

Step 2: Season Suspension – The parent(s) will be banned from attending all league contests upon a 
second offense. The parent(s) will then have to make a formal request to be re-instated into this league. 
The parent(s) will then have to meet with the Commissioner prior to the start of the next season to 
determine if the parent(s) is capable of behaving within the spirit and letter of the guidelines of this 
program. These guidelines are not absolute in dealing with behavioral problems. Severe situations could 
merit harsher sanctions against the parent(s). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


